
 

 

 

 

 

Date:  August 2, 2022 

 

To: Members of the Public Safety & Governance Committee   202201583 

From: John P. Curp, Interim City Manager 

Subject: Presentation – Traffic Unit Update – Pedestrian Safety 

 

Attached is the presentation for the Traffic Unit Update on Pedestrian Safety for the Public Safety & 

Governance Committee.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Teresa Theetge, Interim Police Chief 

 Cincinnati Police Department 


